
ANSELL RUBBER GLOVES SHAREHOLDER ACTION - Assistance required for ACRATH 

As you may already know, ACRATH has been working for several years to persuade Ansell to address 

forced labour exploitation in rubber glove factories in Malaysia. ACRATH has been doing some of this 

work with St Vincent's Health Australia (SVHA).  

Now a group of former factory workers is taking Ansell to Court https://acrath.org.au/workers-sue-

over-labour-abuse/. ACRATH is interested in asking a shareholder question at the Ansell AGM on 10 

November 2022. ACRATH has no shares in Ansell. ACRATH is wondering if it might be able to partner 

with one of the congregations who have Ansell in its shares portfolio.  

If anyone has Ansell shares or knows of a congregation with Ansell shares, and is open to an initial 

conversation with ACRATH, please phone email Christine Carolan of ACRATH on 0427 302 755 

or eo@acrath.org.au.  

An initial conversation does not indicate any commitment, but ACRATH would be grateful for the 

contact to discuss what may be possible. 
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